
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
12th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 11th 

of March 2024. 
 

 

Agreed Report 

 

• Hot school lunches for all pupils will begin after Easter (the exact date will be confirmed 

with the supplier, The Lunch Bag company. Families will receive further details on how 

the hot meal programme will operate). These hot lunches are fully funded by the 

Department of Education.  

 

• The complaints policy was reviewed and ratified in line with the agreement of all 

management bodies of primary schools. The updated policy will be available on the 

school website.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 
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